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 BOARD MEETING AGENDA SUBMITTAL 
 

TO:  CVCSD Board of Directors 

FROM:  Peter Kampa, General Manager 

DATE:  August 20, 2024 

SUBJECT: Item 7d)  Discussion of and Direction on the Speed Calming Survey  

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
Staff seeks direction from the board on whether to proceed with the speed calming analysis. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
During preparation of the 2024/2025 fiscal year budget, the board discussed hiring a professional traffic 
consulting engineer for the purpose of conducting an analysis to identify the need and options to 
address speeding in the community. We estimated that the cost of such a study could range between 
$30,000 and $40,000 dollars. The purpose of this agenda item is for the board to consider whether it 
wants to proceed with a request for proposals (RFP) to secure the services of a qualified firm to 
complete a speed calming analysis. 
 
If the board directs the preparation of an RFP,  we can expect a timeline of approximately 6 to 8 weeks 
before we receive proposals for review. It is possible that we could consider engaging such a consultant 
at our October or November 2024 meeting. 
 


